CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07820-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:29 PM

To: ‘Felicia Bruce'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: opposition to storm protection plans

Good afternoon, Felicia Bruce

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Felicia Bruce <spmomtchl@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 11:29 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: opposition to storm protection plans

| oppose the storm protection plan proposed. | am a senior on a fixed income and regard these proposals as unwise and
unfair because:

« The SPPs are not strategic, and do not consider any modern options for reducing
grid dependence, such as: solar, batteries, or a more decentralized electricity
system.

« None of the SPPs complied with the PSC’s own Rules (25-6-030) for such plans.

« Please do not implement them

« Felicia Bruce

o Fort Pierce, FL





